
50 Mohican St, Lake George, NY 12845
(518) 668-2046

We are in the process of planning the Beginner’s Computer Class for members of the Parish.

This class will be for people who are not yet comfortable working on a computer or who have 
never used one. 

We are asking the Parish members if they are interested in learning Basic computer skills. This 
training will consist of Four (4) basic lessons;

 Lesson #1: Where’s the Switch & Meeting my Mouse, does this Windows have curtains?

 Lesson #2: Mail doesn’t have to go through the post office anymore.

 Lesson #3: What’s the ‘e’ with the halo for? Internet basics, or, does a search engine 
need its oil checked? & Let’s save gas by internet shopping.

 Lesson #4: How do I type a letter and print it?

If you are interested in learning the basic skills, please pick up an 
enrollment questionnaire, located in the back of the Church or Parish 
office, complete and return it to Kathy in the Office.

The Classes are currently planned to start the first week in December. 

Once we have reviewed the enrollment questionnaires we will notify you of the planned 
training session date and time. 

Thank you, looking forward to working with you.


